
 
MARCH 8, 2022 
 
Dancers, 
 
We've got another good playlist for this Wednesday evening at Harold's 
Center including some Irish songs.  Don't forget to write down some of 
your favorite dances for next week.  Our workshop figure for this week 
will be the strolling vine found in several two-step dances.  Let's dance, 
we look  forward to seeing you!  The playlist is attached. 
 
Tonight, Susan and Judy will be cueing at Horizon Village beginning at 
7:00 PM.  Come out and join us. 
 

Judy Barnhill, Cuer 
 

 


